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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CAPITAL OUTLAY PLAN 

Fiscal Year 2021 Budget  

Pursuant to Chapter 9, Section 7 of the Town of Harwich Charter, the Finance Committee will 
hold a Public Hearing at a joint meeting with the Board of Selectmen and the Capital Outlay 
Committee on Monday, January 6, 2020 no earlier than 6:30 pm in the Donn B. Griffin Room, 
Harwich Town Hall, 732 Main St, Harwich for the purpose of reviewing the FY 2021-2027 
Harwich 7-Year Capital Outlay Plan. Copies of the plan are available on the town website and at 
the Town Administrator’s Office in Town Hall during regular business hours. 

All members of the public having an interest in this topic are cordially invited to attend the 
public hearing and provide information and testimony relevant to this matter. 
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